
 

 Ravens Academy Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Thank you to all Parents/carers students and staff for taking part in 

world book day yesterday. The children had a wonderful day and 

their costumes were amazing. Please see below for more pictures. 

 

Mrs V Rose  

Principal 



      

 

 



 

 

 

Dinner Money Arrears 

There is quite a lot of dinner money outstanding at the moment so please can you 

make sure that your dinner arrears are paid. Due to the amount of outstanding 

dinner money, dinners will now need to be paid for in advance before your child 

has one. Therefore please can you make sure you log on to the Eduspot – school 

money app and add the credit onto your account every week. If your child would 

like a dinner and no money has been put on their account, we will have to ring you 

and ask you to bring in a packed lunch. If you are having financial difficulties 

please speak to the school office and we will try to help in anyway. 

 



Attendance Rewards 

Congratulations to one of our students in year 6 who won the 

weekly £10 amazon gift card for 100% attendance for last week. To 

be in with a chance of winning an amazon gift card please make sure 

your children attend school everyday. 

 

Menu W/C 7th March 2022 

 

Holiday Dates 2021-2022 

NON PUPIL DAYS                                                       

Friday 27th May 2022 

Friday 1st July 2022 

 

EASTER BREAK 

Pupils finish: Fri 1st Apr 

Pupils return: Tues 19th Apr 

MAY HALF TERM 

Pupils finish: Thurs 26th May 

Pupils return: Mon 6th June 

SUMMER HOLS 

Pupils finish Thurs 21st July 



 

 


